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Docket No: 50-341

Dr. Wayne Jens
Assistant Vice President
Engineering a Construction
The Detroit Edison Company
2000 Second Avenue
Detroit, Michigan 48226

7

Dear Dr. Jens:

SUBJEC7: REQUESTS FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION IN FERMI 2 FSAR

As a result of our continuing review of the Final Safety Analysis (FSAR)
for the Enrico Fermi Atomic Power Plant Unit 2, we have developed the
enclosed requests for additional infonnation.

Please amend your FSAR to comply with the requirements listed in the
enclosure. Our review schedule is based on the assumption that the
additional information will be available for our review by November 30,
1978. If you cannot meet this date, please inform us within 7 days
after receipt of this letter so that we may revise our scheduling. i

Sincerely,

bu.6 -

/.- .

/Jo n F. Stolz, Chief* '

ght Water Reactors Branch No. 1
Division of Project Management

~ .
Enclosure:
Requests for Additional

Information
-

* A

CC:
See next page~
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Dr. Wayne H. Jens 0C7 e o s78

cc: Eugune B. Thomas, Jr. , Esq.
LeBoeuf, Larb, Leiby & MacRae
1757 N. Street, N.W.
Washington, D. C. 20036

Peter A. Marquardt, Esq. ,

Co-Counsel
The Detroit Edison Company
2000 Second Avenue
Detroit, Michigan 48226

Mr. William J. Fahrner
( Project Manager - Fermi 2

' The Detroit Edison Company
2000 Second Avenue
Detroit, Michigan 48226

~

Larry E. Schuerm:n
Licensing Engineer - Fermi 2
Detroit Edison Company
2000 Second Avenue
Detroit Michigan 48226
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